
CENTRE FOR CAREER PLANNING AND COUNSELLING 

UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR 

     

         Notification for UGC NET/JRF 

It is notified for the information of all the concerned 

candidates who have completed their admission formalities for 

UGC NET/JRF Coaching program that the commencement of 

their coaching classes will begin from 16th March, 2020. All 

the candidates are hereby informed directed to report at the 

Centre for Career Planning & Counseling (CCPC), University of 

Kashmir opposite Convocation Complex, on 16.03.2020 at 

10.00 am.   

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                        Sd/-  

Director 

 

 


